
TRITON COLLEGE 

BOARD BRIEFS      April 21, 2020 

 

 

Thank You Faculty & Staff   Both Chairman Mark Stephens and President Mary-Rita Moore 

expressed their great pride and appreciation for everyone involved in educating and supporting 

our students in this current remote learning situation.   
 

 

 

 

Commencement Postponed   Chairman Stephens announced that spring commencement 

ceremonies have been postponed.  Knowing how hard our students work to achieve their degrees 

and certificates, plans are being made for celebrations at later dates and will be announced when 

finalized. 
 

 

 

 

2021 Board Meetings Set   The dates for Regular Board meetings in calendar year 2021 are:   

 

 January 26       July 20 

February 16     August 24 

  March 16   September 28 

   April 20     October 19 

   May 18   November 16 

   June 15   December 21 
 

 

 

 

Board Officers and Student Trustee   The Board voted to retain their current slate of officers 

with Chairman Mark Stephens, Vice Chairwoman Donna Peluso, and Secretary Diane Viverito.  

Steven Page was sworn in for a second term as Student Trustee.   
 

 

   

 

Action Exhibits Approved  All of the exhibits presented to the Board were approved, including 

Curriculum Committee Recommendations and the purchase of notebook computers for students 

to borrow. See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the items that went to the 

Board of Trustees in April. 
 

 

 
 

Updated Board Policy   Click on the Board Policy titles to see the revisions to Student Affairs 

Policies 5105 Student Code of Conduct/Triton Trust and 5201 Academic Placement.   
 

 

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/
https://www.triton.edu/globalassets/media/documents/board-policy-manual/5000/policy_5105_042120.pdf
https://www.triton.edu/globalassets/media/documents/board-policy-manual/5000/policy_5201_042120.pdf

